Nicolas Di Boscio
103 King Henry’s Road, Flat 5
Primrose Hill, London
NW3 3QX

9 November 2017
REF:  Planning application 2017/4239/P

Attention: David Peres Da Costa (david.peresdacosta@camden.gov.uk)

Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am disheartened with the planning application of the REF, put forward to add another floor to the North side houses block on King Henry’s Rd. This proposal adds to the recent trend of unsightly property developments in the area, which are seriously compromising the character of the neighbourhood. The proposed development would severely impact the atmosphere and look of the street. 
I would like to be notified of how this planning application proceeds and have the ability to voice my concerns in person.  I can be contacted by email at Nicolas.diboscio@gmail.com

Best regards,
Nicolas Di Boscio
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